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TOWN OF STERLING 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
EARTH REMOVAL BOARD 

        
 
The Earth Removal Board, per Chapter 63 of the Town of Sterling General Bylaws, 
will hold two (2) public hearings to consider the applications for an earth removal 
permit for:  
 

• A.F. Amorello & Sons, Inc. – 69 Leominster Road, Parcel ID 85-50 
• Berube – 103-119 Justice Hill Road Cutoff, Parcel ID 15-7 

 
The public hearing will be held on April 20, 2021 at 9:30 AM at the Mary Ellen 
Butterick Municipal Building, Room 205, 1 Park Street, Sterling, MA.  Any person 
wishing to be heard should be present in person at said time before the Board.  A 
copy of this application is on file and available for inspection at the Town Clerk’s 
Office during regular business hours.  
 
This meeting and public participation will be conducted remotely consistent with 
Governor Baker’s Executive Order to amend Open Meeting Law requirements in 
accordance with the State of Emergency prohibiting public gatherings as a result of 
the COVID-19 pandemic.  Please see the Town’s website for additional details.  
 
 
John F. Kilcoyne, Chair 
 
Worcester Telegram & Gazette:  4/5/2021 & 4/12/2021 
 
/pp 

 


